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Term 4 Week 8 

BUNMARRA 
BYALA  

Here, there, everywhere 
Blue Tongue Lizard Talk 

Structures for 2019 

Our thanks to everyone for their patience as we work through structures for 2019. 

The school will implement a distributed leadership model. This means leadership will be instructional and distributed amongst staff that 

bring range of expertise and background experiences that will lead to igniting a sustainable school wide culture of learning and improved 

outcomes for each and every student. 

2019 will be a journey into distributed  instructional leadership and what that means for Hazelbrook Public School.   

We will explore: 

 how the distributed leadership model will look; 

 how each member of the team will be involved as a result of their knowledge and skillsets; 

 how to best develop school plans and milestones; 

 whole school collaboration and collegiality; 

 quality teaching - meeting the needs of all students, irrespective of those needs; 

 the growth mindset; 

 continuous school improvement strategies for teaching, learning, leading and administration; 

 electronic tracking and monitoring student achievement data to ensure school wide student progress; 

 how we engage teachers in cycles of observation, feedback and reflection of practice and student outcomes; 

 how to create an environment whereby expertise spreads throughout our school in order to support the individual and collective 

work of  teachers that leads to improved student outcomes; 

 the understanding that distributed leadership is focussed on interactions and relationships that drive instructional improvement 

and improved student outcomes through the implementation of high quality teaching and learning and a culture where all students 

are valued 

 the understanding that distributed leadership is not about dividing tasks and responsibilities. 

Next year we expect: 

Ms Holder, Mrs Roberts and Mr Lubimowski on Early Stage 1 (Kindergarten) 

Mrs Golder, Ms Tarryn, Mrs Hewett and Mrs Singh on Stage 1 (Year 1) 

Mrs Boyes/Mrs Gosby and Merit selction candidate on Stage 1 (Year 2) 

Mrs Lowe, Mrs Forwood, Mr Spinelli on Stage 2 (Years 3 and 4) 

Mrs Jagger, Mr Scott, Mrs Aurisch and an incoming staff member (to be advised) on Stage 3 

Mrs Schmidt on MAC M 

Mr Ferguson on Release from Face to Face 

Mrs Evans and Mrs Peen on Learning and Support 

Mrs Clift as teacher librarian. 

We wish Mr Musgrave an incredible year up at Blackheath on a Stage 2 class. Don’t know what we are going to do without him. I have 

warned Jamie to expect the odd call or more for help with technology! Lucky Blackheath. 

We wish Ms Williams a fabulous year and hope we still get to share teaching and learning with her during 2019 but know there is a lucky 

school waiting for her.  



Treat Day Tuesday 11th 

Marshmallow Day 

We will share our beautiful Mrs Vella with Megalong PS for a few days a fortnight as she heads up there to support the school as the 

School Administrative Manager for terms 1 and 2. It is a wonderful opportunity for Mrs Vella ….and how lucky is Megalong?  

We do ask for your understanding, if after allocating students to classes and or we receive information in regard to staffing that we find 

ourselves in a situation where we have to make changes to classes to accommodate new incoming staff or new student enrolments.  

Please consider arrangements fluid until we are back in 2019 and are up and running smoothly. 

Thank you every one. Have a safe and restful weekend. 

Emma Jamieson 

 



PBL Positive Behaviour for Learning 

Each week a student or teacher is recognised for being a 

respectful, responsible learner.  

When students or teachers receive a ‘PBL Bee’ they put their 

Bee into the hive outside of 1L. 

On Monday mornings the hive is raided and a winner is drawn.  

This week’s winners are: 

Luca S   KDH   

Joey S   1J 

Thomas H  3-4F 

Ella L   5-6A 

 

PBL RULE  OF THE WEEK:  

I am RESPECTFUL If I show 

appreciation and I applaud 

3-6 Assembly Awards 

Term  4Week 8 

Class Achievement Appreciation 

3-4F Amyrah L Lanna M 

3-4L Roxette L Amy R 

3-4BG Marley B Dorothy G 

3-4S Jaedyn F Amelia G 

5-6B Daniel H Jasmine K 

5-6M Sebastian C Amelia N 

5-6WP Linden T Bianca V 

5-6A John R Larissa M 

5-6J Sarah H Phoebe E 

MAC M Kai C Eden P 

 

 
Some of you may/may not be aware 
that earlier this month Isla Roberts 
from 5-6B was diagnosed with 
leukaemia. Isla is one of the school’s 
vice-captains and is in Mr Scott’s 
class. When Isla loses her hair 
through her chemo treatments soon, 
some of her family and friends will 
also be going bald in order to raise 
money for the kids’ cancer charity, 
Redkite.  
Mr Scott will also be shaving off his 
beard to show his support.  If you 
would also like to support Isla and 
her family by donating to Redkite 
here is the link: 

https://
supportredkite.everydayhero.com/au/
team-roberts-1 

https://supportredkite.everydayhero.com/au/team-roberts-1
https://supportredkite.everydayhero.com/au/team-roberts-1
https://supportredkite.everydayhero.com/au/team-roberts-1


 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge congratulations and thank you to all are student musicians for a wonderful Evening of Music, on 
Thursday 22nd November. We are very proud of you all! 

 

Instrument Tutorials and Junior Ensemble are now finished. 

 

Junior Ensemble students and Guitar Ensemble students - please return any school 
instruments to Mrs Schmidt in person if you have not already done so. 

 

Concert Band will continue until Week 9 – even during swim scheme and will perform at the 
Primary Presentation Evening.  

 

Mrs Schmidt 

 

Stage 3 Important Dates Coming Up: 

 

The Year Six Graduation assembly 
will take place on Tuesday 

December 11, at 2:20pm in the Big 
Hall. All Year Six parents are 

invited to attend. 

 

The Year Six Farewell is on 
Wednesday December 12, starting 
with fruit punch and photos on the 
lawn at 5:30, then the Farewell in 

the Big Hall from 6-8pm. 

Invitations have been sent out.  

 

Sharing Knowledge – Thursday 
December 13 






